
ELITE DANCE ACADEMY SAFETY POLICIES
Providing a safe environment inside and outside of the studio for all 

students and families is a top priority at Elite Dance Academy.  Please 
review and follow these safety procedures and please inform anyone 

who may bring your child and drop them off for class of these 
policies as well.

•Please park in marked stalls and spaces adjacent to OUR 
BUILDING ONLY and along the fence where it is not red.   All 
spaces running along the back of our building are available for 
parking as well.

•Please be respectful of the other businesses in our center and do 
not park or wait in front of the neighboring buildings.

•Parents of level one and up students are encouraged to drop off 
and pick up students.  This will help with parking congestion. 
Please do not stop your car in front of our front door at any 
time to drop off or pick up students.

•Pull into a marked stall or all the way up to the fire hydrant 
before stopping to drop off.

•Do not double park behind parked cars and wait or leave your 
car unattended when dropping off students.

•Do not at anytime, stop and drop off or park on Batavia.
• If you need to drop off a young dancer and a spot is not yet 
available, call the front office and the office staff will be happy to 
come and escort your child to class while you wait for a parking 
spot. Be patient as spots continuously become available.

•Please advise your students waiting to be picked up to wait 
inside the building.


